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From: 	 Wendy Hudson <hamoagirl@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Monday, March 20, 2017 9:13 AM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 

Subject: 	 AG park committee 

Aloha, 

I recently learned there is not one organic farmer represented in this group. Why another Monsanto person instead? 

Defer voting again until there is an organic farmer in the mix. At least one small farm farmer should be on the 

committee, preferably an organic farmer and from the Farmer's Union. 

Mahalo, 

Wendy Hudson 

Sent from my iPhone 

Sent from my iPhone 
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